
From: Roy - DNR, Catherine
To: Lopez, Christopher
Subject: Re: FIR #693900161 - CX-14 Loose Perimeter Soils CA
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:10:08 PM

[This email message was received from the Internet and came from outside of Kinder Morgan]

That is excellent. Thank you Chris! 

On Thu, Apr 11, 2019 at 3:49 PM Lopez, Christopher
<Christopher_Lopez@kindermorgan.com> wrote:

Hey Catherine,

 

Attached is photo documentation showing that Kinder Morgan has successfully completed
the Corrective Action in regards to the loose perimeter soil piles on the CX-14 location prior
to the due date of 4/13/2019.  I attempted to enter and upload this as part of a FIRR
document, but e-Forms stated that there are no Corrective Actions associated with this
inspection form. Let me know if you have any questions, thanks –

 

Chris

 

Chris S. Lopez

EHS Specialist – CO2

17801 Highway 491

Cortez, CO  81321

Office: (970) 882-5537

Cell: (505) 699-9832

christopher_lopez@kindermorgan.com
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-- 
Catherine Roy
Southwest Reclamation Specialist
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